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Artesia, NM 88210
Attention: Mike Williams
Dear Mr. Williams:

Subject: Nash Unit #2
Sec 18, T23S, R30E
Eddy County, NM

We received your letter dated September 30, 1981 requesting a packer
leakage test on the above referenced well. A workover is planned on the
Nash Unit No. 2 to remove a stuck BHP bomb from one side and to repair

a tubing leak on the other side of this dually completed well.

We will run a packer leakage test as soon as the workover is completed.
Very truly yours,
MESA PETROLEUM CO.
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E. L. Buttross, Jr:
Division Production Engineer
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